
 

 
Report of the German Students Association (Mar 20th) 

 

 

 

Present 

 

● We have partnered with CLASHSA, DESA and ISSA to do an International 

Trivia Night, this Wednesday (tonight) at Bar des Pins (3714 Parc)! :D 

 

● Elections have started! We are accepting candidates until Friday March 22nd. 

 

● We are updating our Constitution to better reflect how we proceed as well as 

cleaning up/clarifying some things. 

 

● Our weekly Stammtisch is still going on. 

 

Projects 

   

● For our Journal Launch, we’ll be having a joint event (end of the year party) with 

the CGLSA (Concordia German Language) on April 5th at the Goethe-Institut!  

 

● We have stopped our weekly Kaffeestunde (coffee and chat in German) and are 

trying to explore new options to make the event more appealing by adding some 

extra spice to it.  
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